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Activities Statement 

As Arkansas Chapter Director, I have responded to more than a dozen requests for 
information on both the state and national level while continuing to add data to the Arkansas 
Lookout Inventory. I continue to assist the city of Hamburg, Arkansas, by writing letters of 
support for their grant applications to the Arkansas Historic Preservation Program for the 
reconstruction of the Crossroads Lookout Tower. I have organized and will be chairing a 
symposium on historic Lookout Towers for the 2008 annual meetings of the Society for 
Historical Archaeology to be held in Albuquerque in January 2008. 

 
Financial Statement 

All photocopying and mailing of information, CDs, maps, and lookout plans has been paid for 
out-of-pocket as a donation to the Association. I have no expectations of requesting any 
Association funds for the coming year.  

Respectfully submitted: 

/s/ Michael A. Pfeiffer 

 
Michael A. Pfeiffer 
Arkansas Chapter Director 
845 Cagle Rock Road 
Russellville, Arkansas 72802 

 

  


